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Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 
According to state law and district policy, a Comprehensive Health curriculum, 

aligned to core curriculum standards continues to be implemented in our schools. In 

accordance with this policy, we provide you with access to the approved curriculum 

standards with a list of topics that will be used in your child’s grade. Please refer to 

the Health Curriculum 

 
Some sensitive family life issues are addressed in grades four and five. If you would 

like to preview the materials used in this unit, please call the school office for 

an appointment. 

 
If, after examining the curriculum and materials, you wish to exclude your child from 

participation in any portion of the program, please forward to the school principal a 

signed statement to that effect. This should be done prior to October 31st.  Thank you 

for your interest in our educational programs. 

 

 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Sandra L. Cullis, Ed.D. 

Assistant Superintendent 

Curriculum & Instruction 

mailto:scullis@denville.org
https://www.denville.org/curriculum_and_instruction/curriculum_and_programs

